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NOTIFICATION 
 

First annual high-level ministerial round table on pre-2030 ambition  

 

14 November 2022, Sharm el-Sheikh 
 

I am pleased to notify United Nations organizations and admitted intergovernmental organizations 

that the first annual high-level ministerial roundtable on pre-2030 ambition will take place on 

Monday, 14 November 2022, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. in Sharm el-Sheikh, Egypt, during COP 27, 

being held from 6 to 18 November 2022. 

 

CMA 3 decided to convene an annual high-level ministerial round table on pre-2030 ambition, 

beginning at CMA 4.  

 

Kindly note that, owing to the limited capacity of the venue, in-person observer attendance might 

be limited. The round table will be webcast live. 

 

The provisional programme for and additional information on the round table will be made 

available on the UNFCCC website in due course. For any inquiries on the event, please contact the 

secretariat by email at LT-LEDS@unfccc.int. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Signed by) 

 

                                                              Simon Stiell 

 

 

 

 

 

Distribution: To United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and related 

organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the 

Parties.  
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